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 “Avishkar Institute Level Competition 2024”  
organised by  

Start Up & Innovation Cell and SSR IMR Alumni Association  

under the aegis of IQAC, Ministry of Education’s IIC & in collaboration with the 

Centre for Innovation, Incubation & Linkages (CIIL), SPPU, Pune 

on 26
th 

Sep 2024 

                            

                                Faculty Coordinators  

Dr. Rajesh K. Pandey & Mr. Amar Vangad 

 

                        Student Coordinator (MBA 2nd Year)  

Tyagi Modh, Krishna Jaiswal, Jaimin Patel, Mohsin Khan, Sandeep Shekhawat & Lisa Kapadia 

 

 SSR IMR, Silvassa under the aegis of IQAC organized Avishkar Institute Level Competition 2024 on 

Thursday, 26
th

 Sep. 2024. The competition started with the Institutional address followed by the SSR IMR 

Director Prof. Dr. Rakesh Patil addressed the students on the essence of creativity & innovation for 

Avishkar. All the Judges in the competition were from the IMR Alumni across batches. The Alumni Judges 

included Mr. Amar Vangad (Batch 2010-

12), Ms.Babita Thakur (Batch 2018 - 20), 

and Ms. Sapna Upadhyay (Batch 2018 - 

20). All these Alumni are doing good in their 

life. The representation was from banking 

Sector, teaching & industry. They all 

motivated the students for future endeavour. 

They guided the students towards best of the 

approaches towards Avishkar. After 

encouraging participates present their 

innovations. 

 

Further to the judgement by the Alumni, Miss. Ananya Bhansali & Miss Tyagi Modh were declared as 

Institute level winners, to represent at Nashik zone. All the student participants received the Certificate 

of Participation. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SSR IMR Family appreciates 

the gesture of Resource Persons and our Proud Alumni. 
XXX 

 


